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6 October 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Re: Parents Evening - Monday 17th – Wednesday 19th October 2022 
Online Bookings + Video Appointments for ALL pupils (Nursery to Year 6) 
 
We would like to invite you to attend one of our Parents’ Evenings, which will be on Monday 17th, Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 
19th October 2022. This parent’s evening will be video appointments, rather than face to face meetings. 
 
Teachers will be offering appointments from 3.30pm – 6.30pm on two of these days. These meetings provide you with an 
opportunity to speak with your child’s class teacher and discuss your child’s learning so far this year. 
 
The school uses an easy-to-use online appointment booking system, and this is the same system that you will need to log into in 
order to have your video appointment. This allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will 
receive an email confirming your appointments.  
 
Full details about how to prepare for your video appointment can be found here - video appointments instructions  
The system supports video calls on computers, smart phones or tablets. 
 
Please visit https://corby.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments from 4pm on Friday 7th October 2022. Remember class 
names have to be exact otherwise it won’t allow you to log in. i.e., Ducklings, Butterflies, Ladybirds, Foxes, Hedgehogs, Fireflies, 
Honeybees, Cheetahs, Tigers, Panthers, Jaguars, Peregrine Falcons, Merlin’s, Kestrels or Eagles. 
 
After you have made your bookings, the system now allows you to invite one other parent / guardian to the meetings. This 
allows for two parents to attend the meeting when they are in different locations / using separate devices. Please follow this link 
for more information – Multiple parents attending appointments - further details 
 
Appointments can be made from tomorrow, Friday 7th October 2022 at 4.00pm and will close on Sunday 16th October 2022 at 
4.00pm. Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office. 
 
If you have any difficulties making an appointment, or you do not have access to the either the internet or video call facilities 
please contact the office, and we will endeavour to find a suitable solution.  

 
Kind regards 

 
Mr A Evans 
Principal  
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://corby.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/862-video-appointments-parents-how-to-invite-another-parent-guardian-to-join-your-appointments

